
SR-57 NORTHBOUND
IMPROVEMENT
PROJECT

LENGTH
Approximately 2.5 miles

AFFECTED CITIES
Brea

 AT A GLANCE

TOTAL COST:	 To Be Determined

FUNDING SOURCE:	 OC Go and State funds 

CONTACT:	 Measure M Program
	 Management Office

Fact Sheet Updated 7/11/19

PROJECT OVERVIEW

PROPOSED NORTHBOUND IMPROVEMENTS

ANTICIPATED SCHEDULE

The Orange Freeway (SR-57) from Lambert Road to Tonner Canyon Road is 
an important truck route and an integral part of Southern California’s freeway 
network. This project requires coordination between OCTA and Los Angeles 
Metro, two Caltrans Districts (7 and 12) and the cities in the project area, to 
study the addition of a truck climbing lane to enhance freeway operations 
and improve regional circulation of goods and services along this segment of 
northbound SR-57.

This project is funded by OC Go (also known as Measure M), a 30-year half-cent 
sales tax for transportation improvements in Orange County through 2041. After 
experiencing the success and progress of M1, nearly 70% of Orange County 
voters renewed the half-cent sales tax for transportation improvements to launch 
OC Go in 2011.

•	A northbound truck climbing lane on SR-57 from Lambert Road to  
Tonner Canyon Road

•	 Improve traffic flow and increase throughput overall

•	This project is projected to begin in summer 2020

Orange County Transportation Authority 
550 S. Main Street
P.O. Box 14184
Orange, CA 92863-1584
(714) 560-OCTA
www.octa.net
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